
         March 31, 2025 

I support the law for in-person voting on the date of an election the standard method for conducting 

an election. 

I do not want to participate in mail-in voting election scams anymore. In fact, I have unregistered to 

vote. 

I used to vote in-person, same day results, when they were fair and would like to vote again in that 

honest election system. 

The returned un-opened ballots are a way for you to add in votes to fit your pre-determined results. 

Now by adding an additional week after the election day just allows you to adjust the votes so they kind 

of look fair. 

An honest and fair election would be in-person for US Oregon residents with US passports, real Oregon 

ID and signature verification, and of course same day results so it would be harder to manipulate. 

Since mail in voting began, OREGON IS A GOVERNMENT OF THE DEMOCRATS, BY THE 

DEMOCRATS, AND FOR THE DEMOCRATS 

 

Sincerely, 

Larry Lugo 

 


